
MEMORANDUM 

To: Purdue University Board of Trustees 

From: Ronald L. Elsenbaumer, Chancellor  

Date: September 30, 2022 

Subject: Purdue Director Reappointment, Purdue University Fort Wayne Foundation 

On behalf of the Purdue University Fort Wayne Foundation Board of Directors, I recommend that 

Vicki E. Churchward be reappointed as a Purdue Director for a term of three years. Please see 

the attached for information on Ms. Churchward to review her qualifications. 

I appreciate your consideration of this request. 


